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 I swear I donôt know where the time goes as since January it seems like I go from one event right into the 

next with what seems hardly time enough to catch my breath (figuratively speaking)!  This month hasnôt been 

any different except that itôs taken me awhile to get the newsletter out while weôve already óbarreledô through 

several events this month.  While we didnôt have a whole lot scheduled for Februaryôs calendar, our chapter did 

attend some other events that werenôt included on our calendar.  Hereôs a recap of Februaryôs CH-H events: 

 On the 7th ï nine members did a chapter visitation to MD-I at the Riverview Restaurant in Mechanicsville, 

MD.  Chapter visits are always FUN and a great way to make new friends or renew acquaintances!  I hope to 

see more of our members attend when we do our chapter visitations. 

 Then on the 12th ï the Surettes attended the Norrisville Fire House Paint Night and had a great time. 

 On the 13th ï Chapter of the Year (CHOY) program training was provided by our MD District Trainers, Bob 

and Julie Ahearn, to the CH-H staff members.  This was great training and we all learned a lot from them that 

weôll be able to use this year as we push for the CHOY award.  We look forward to planning more training 

events that will be open for the entire chapter during the year. 

 

MARCH                             NEWSLETTER                            2016  

òMason -Dixon Wingsó 

Greetings from our Chapter Directors 

Judy & Shane Patishnock 

 

MD -H Chapter Meeting ð 4 th  Sunday at Golden Corral,  706 S. Philadelphia Blvd.,  Aberdeen, MD  

Breakfast at 0800; Meeting at 0900  



 Valentineôs Day, the 14th ï was breakfast at the Darlington Fire House!  Our chapter had a very good 

turnout, 15 chapter members and four family members attended.  This is great support for our Fire House 

Challenge!  The food was good and the camaraderie even better!  Another FUN event! 

 On the 20th was Spaghetti Dinner Bingo ï it went well and we would like to thank all the supporting 

Maryland, Delaware, and Pennsylvania Chapters who came out and supported our FUNdraiser ï we had a great 

turnout!  Plenty of salad, spaghetti, meatballs, bread, cake and ice cream was served to all and, as always, with 

some FUN-camaraderie and a FUNtastic time among attendees ï along with some very happy bingo winners!!  

Our dessert auction was also a FUN-filled time with friendly competition for the various desserts.  We would 

also like to thank the MD-H Members who graciously volunteered their time to work on the planning, cooking, 

serving, selling bingo tickets, set up and clean up, etc.  ï and for just all the time, planning, and labor that goes 

into putting together our Spaghetti Dinner Bingo and making it look and run smooth and effortless ï this was a 

job well done!  Next year, 2017, will mark our 20th annual Spaghetti Dinner Bingo ï and we look forward to 

having another FUNtastic event! 

 On the 23rd, seven of our members attended MD-Jôs ice cream social at the Ice Cream Cottage in 

Halethorpe, MD.  Another FUN event and a great way to stay in touch with our fellow chapter members! 

 On the 28th before our chapter meeting, four members went to the Perryville Fire Hall for breakfast!  

Another great way to meet our Fire House Challenge! 

 Gold-n-Wing flew-the-coop from Donnie and Sandra Morrisôs place this month and decided to pay us a 

visit!  They must have thought our front yard looked a little ósketchyô from winter and needed some brightening 

up!  Gotta watch them birds, they take off on a whim and ya never know where they might decide to land! 

 Donôt forget to check out our chapter website at gwrra-mdh.com for the latest information and flyers on 

upcoming firehouse and CH-H events as well as other GWRRA functions.  While not all events will be able to 

be listed on the calendar as we sometimes find out about last-minute upcoming events, do watch for emails (and 

short notice emails) as we endeavor to keep you informed about upcoming events 126649-01.  If you have a 

suggestion for a ride, or would like to have a pot luck at your home, or maybe you would like to have a ride for 

dinner to your favorite restaurant, or you know about an event at a fire house that we donôt have listed, please 

let us know!  All suggestions are welcome. 

 If you have questions about our Fire House Challenge, take a moment to review the Fire House Challenge 

Guidelines that are posted on our website.  While our website is there for your convenience, remember you can 

also contact me or any of the staff with any questions you might have regarding our chapter or chapter events. 

 Also donôt forget to note the óSave the Datesô events for April and mark your calendar ï our March Staff 

Meeting and Chapter Gathering has been moved forward a week as Easter falls on the fourth Sunday of 

March!  From us to youéHappy St. Patrickôs Day and Happy Easter to yôall! 

Ride safe ï and keep the shiny side up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Donôt forget ï somewhere in this newsletter, you will find hidden someoneôs 

          GWRRA member number.  If it is yours, tell Fran at the next gathering and you 

will win a $10 Golden Corral Gift Card!   

Winner must attend the meeting to collect their gift card. 

$$ 

http://www.clipartbest.com/rainbow-and-pot-of-gold-clipart


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming March Activities 
 

 

Mar 16 ï Chapter H Staff Meeting ï at Judy & Shaneôs house, 7pm.  Note the date 

change!!  

 

Mar 17 ï Annual Happy Saint Patrickôs Day Dinner ï at the Darlington Volunteer Fire Company, 2600 

Castleton Road, Darlington, MD, from 4-7pm.  Their menu includes corned beef, ham, cabbage, potatoes, 

rolls, cornbread, drinks, and homemade desserts and can be either an eat-in or taken as carry-out.  Several 

members are planning to be there at approximately 5:30pm if you would like to join with them. 

 

Mar 19 ï Chapter H Parking Lot Practice (PLP) ï POCs Rodney Malone and Shane Patishnock.  Note 

this has been postponed until April.  Details TBD. 

 

Mar 19 ï Rescheduled!  Spring Fling Ride (formerly the Frozen Chosen Ride) ï Meet at Wawa at Rtes 

136 & 1, fueled and ready to ride.  KSU at 8:30am.  There will be a stop for a breakfast break.  RSVP to 

Chris and Marge so they know how many plan to do the ride. 

 

Mar 20 ï note that there are several events for this date so our chapter members will ñdivide and 

conquer.ò  Please note the timeframe for each event and the timeframe: 

             ï  Chapter H Meeting ï at Golden Corral, 706 S Philadelphia Blvd, Aberdeen, MD.  This month 

our meeting will be held on the third Sunday due to Easter falling on the fourth Sunday.  Eat at 0800; 

meet at 0900.  Hope to see you there!  Note the date change!!  

             ï  Chapter J Meeting Visitation ï at the Bob Evans Restaurant, 2402 Brandermill Blvd, Waugh 

Chapel Village, Gambrills, MD.  Eat at 8am and meet at 8:30am.  Several members will be attending their 

meeting and afterwards going to the MD District Bowl-a-Thon.  

            ï MD District Bowl-a-Thon ï Glen Burnie Bowling Center, 6322 Ritchie Hwy, Glen Burnie.  This 

was a pre-registered event if you wanted to bowl; however, if your schedule permits, you can also attend 

and purchase their raffle tickets to show your support. 

             ï  "Na na's Naughty Knickers" ï Rainbow Dinner Theater, Lancaster, PA. Doors open 1430; 

Show at 1630.  POC Alice Surette, 410-937-6774. 
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 Harford County lost two Sheriffôs Deputies in February when Deputies Patrick Dailey and Mark Logsdon 

were fatally wounded while they were on duty.  Both deputies had served in the military; Dailey served in the 

Marines and Logsdon served in the Army.  Deputy Dailey was also a lifetime member of the Joppa-Magnolia 

 

Save the Dates 2016 
 

Apr 2 ï Patishnockôs BBQ Ride ï details TBD. 

 

Apr 3 ï Kevinôs Champagne Brunch Ride ï at Buffet Live Restaurant at the Maryland Live!  

Casino in Arundel Mills Mall.  The buffet cost will be approximately $22.00 per person (includes tx/tip).  

Riders will be meeting at the Wawa, 8731 Pulaski Hwy, Rosedale, MD with KSU at 1030am. 

 

Apr 13 ï Ice Cream Social ï 7pm at Bomboyôs Ice Cream Shop, 329 Market St, Havre de 

Grace, MD.  Note this might change if the shop is not open yet. 

 

Apr 16 ï Ham & Oyster Dinner ï at the Gap Fire Hall, Gap, PA.  Details TBD. 

 

Apr 20 ï Chapter H Staff Meeting ï at Judy & Shaneôs house, 7pm. 

 

Apr 23 ï Chapter H Parking Lot Practice (PLP) ï POCs Rodney Malone and Shane Patishnock.  Details 

TBD. 

 

Apr 24 ï Chapter H Meeting ï at Golden Corral, 706 S Philadelphia Blvd, Aberdeen, MD.  Our meeting is 

held the fourth Sunday of every month unless otherwise indicated.  Eat at 0800; meet at 0900.  Hope to see 

you there! 

 

Apr 30 ï American Legion Riders ï Sykesville Post 223 4th Annual Bike Show benefits Homes for Our 

Troops.  This will be held at Vanessaôs Corner Pub, 2600 W. Liberty Road, Taylorsville, MD (corner of 

Rte.26 & 27).  Harry Martin has offered to lead the ride if anyone would like to join with him.  Contact 

Harry at 410-335-2919 if you are interested in riding with him or for additional details. 

Greetings from our Assistant Chapter Director 

Kevin Paul  

 

http://www.symbols-n-emoticons.com/2013/06/smiley-using-tablet-pc.html
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Volunteer Fire Company.  This gives more meaning to our Fire House Challenge as we show our support for 

both near and far fire departments when they have their fundraisers. 

 A few friends of mine and I decided to show our honor and went to the Sheriffôs Office where a car was 

placed for those wishing to show their respect with flowers, etc., and we also went to the Panera Bread (location 

of the incident) and viewed the memorabilia that was placed there as well. 

 Are you in the mood for brunch?  If so, how about joining us for a Champagne Brunch, April 3rd, at the Live 

Buffet Restaurant at the Maryland Live! Casino.  The cost is approximately $22.00 a person, with tax and tip 

included in that price.  We will be meeting at the Wawa near the Golden Ring Mall, 8731 Pulaski Hwy, 

Rosedale, MD on Rte. 40 at approximately 10:15am; KSU at 10:30am.  Be fueled and ready to ride.  Make sure 

you have either an EZ Pass or cash for the toll.  The brunch runs from 11am to 3pm.  

 Letôs bring in new members to our chapter!  ñYour Goldwing Motorcycle Has Been Spottedò card was 

given out at the last meeting to those members who wanted them.  The purpose of this card is to try to bring in 

potential new members ï the card has our chapter information on it as well as a place to put your name and 

telephone number.  You can contact Judy or me if you need more cards or if you didnôt receive any cards and 

would like to have some. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Greetings all ï During our Chapter Gathering held on 28 Feb, I went over some more information regarding 

the Levels Program.  There was some discussion about Levels expiring so I wanted to share with everyone 

some text form the GWRRA Rider Education Program Handbook (Eleventh Edition January 2013).  The two 

sections below address expired rider levels and retiring levels.  Because we have a variety of levels represented 

among our many chapter members and recognizing that while the organization and its leadership will always 

appreciate active participation in the Levels Program by its members, it is ultimately each memberôs personal 

decision as it relates to their level of involvement in the program.  I hope you will find the information below 

helpful. 

 Section C.3.7  Handling of "Expired" Participants.  Any of our expired Rider Education Levels Program 

participants may bring their status to current and active by submitting a completed Levels Data Correction Form 

(Form N.10) along with copies of the appropriate support documentation (CPR/FA completion cards & Rider 

Training completion cards) that meet the requirements.  As a further clarification, any participant will recertify 

at the highest level achieved and does not revert backward to a lower level at any time.  A Member who has 

achieved a Master Level will be allowed to recertify as a Master as long as the requirements are met.  Members 

work hard to achieve these levels and the insignia they wear recognizes their success in doing so.  If a Member 

chooses not to continue recertifying at any level, the achievement is never to be diminished.  They have 

benefited from their training and commitment and we as an association have benefited from their participation.  

This should always be recognized regardless of their personal decisions regarding continuing to maintain level 

requirements. 

 

Greetings from our Rider Educator 

Rodney Malone 



 Section C.3.8  Retiring a Level.  From time to time, a Member may decide that they are no longer capable to 

maintain certifications required for their highest Level current due to age, illness, etc.  In the database, this 

should be noted in the comments to alert other users to the decision made by the Member.  Once a level is 

retired, the Member is no longer eligible to continue progressing in the Masters Recognition Program, or to hold 

a position or certification requiring their level to be current.  District Educators and/or Region Educators can 

make exceptions to certification requirements related to maintaining level current based on a local critical need 

and past outstanding presentation ability to allow individuals to continue making presentations (OLPs) that 

would otherwise require the presenterôs Level to be current. 

 Contact me if you have any questions regarding the Levels Program. 

Ride Prepared, Be Safe, and Have Fun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2002 Honda SilverWing Scooter 600  

7000 miles   Asking $2,600   Lots of extra parts included.  

Contact Paul Breeden at 410 - 913 - 7798  

Februaryôs Gathering Winners! 

Shirt/Vest ï Marge Nagel 

Newsletter # ï Rick Brown 

Progressive ï Neal Reynolds 

50/50 #1 (25%) ï Bill Wheeler 

50/50 #2 (15%) ï Barb Aspinall 

50/50 #3 (10%) ï Terry Gardner 

March Birthdays!  

Mardee Berrell 

Suzie Jacobs 

Sandra Morris 

You must attend the monthly meeting to receive your birthday gift of a $10 Golden Corral Gift Card! 

WINNERS, BIRTHDAYS, &  ANNIVERSARIES  

 

March Anniversaries! 

Glenda and Johnie Milford 

For Sale 
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Pictures of the memorial tributes for 

the two Harford County Deputies who 

gave their all in the line of duty. 




